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PTFA meeting 
in Presbytery 
9am 
 
Summer Fair 

	
  
	
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  
Term 5 
Friday 17th April 2015   
    

PTFA people are parents and 
friends who support our children 

and their school. Anyone is 
welcome! Be part of our shared 

community: get together; 
improve the school and have fun 

at the same time! 

 
 

St Bonaventure’s RC PRIMARY  

PTFA Newsletter 

BUT HOW TO SPEND IT…? 
 
Please come to our PTFA meeting Monday 20th 
9am primarily to discuss allocation of our PTFA 
funds, earmarked for the new playground. We 
would like to hear from lots of parents and friends 
to help us decide how to spend this money. We will 
also be discussing the summer fair organisation. We 
are meeting in the Presbytery after drop off at 9am.  

YOU SHOPPED AND YOU DROPPED! 
 
Many, many thanks to all the Waitrose shoppers  
out there who loyally posted their green tokens on 
our behalf before Easter. You raised £254.00 for the 
school. Big thanks go to Kate Rowlands and 
Geraldine Summers for suggesting and organising 
the Waitrose green token charity fundraiser. This 
adds to a really successful fundraising year so far.  



 

 

  

 
 	
    

 

£1 St Bonaventure’s seed 
packets are still 
available at the school 
office. 
www.giftsyougrow.co.uk 
raise money for us each 
time you shop.  

RAISE MONEY 
WHILE YOU SHOP! 

 
You must try:  
easyfundraising.org.uk 
when shopping at 
Amazon, Argos, M&S, 
eBay and many more. 
Whenever you buy 
something online, the 
retailer makes a 
donation to your 
chosen good cause. Or 
download their easy to 
use app instead. 
http://www.easyfundra
ising.org.uk/how-it-

HELP NEEDED: 
Can you get 
involved with 
preparing for the 
summer fair on 
July 12th? Contact 
Sophie.kidd3007@g
mail.com 

Are you a Facebook user?  
 
St Bon’s PTFA now has a Facebook group 
page. Search for St Bonaventures Primary 
PTFA and it will help you to keep up to date 
with what’s happening.  


